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 Cabaret License Application Questionnaire  
 

Fill out completely or application will not be considered.  
 
Bring 15 copies of this questionnaire to the Economic Development Committee monthly 
meeting to be considered by the Economic Development Committee. Totherwise Provide 
pProvide pand Provide letter the local pp SEVEN (7).andandand Hours of Operation 
______________________________________________________________________________  
 
Number of employees andare one ()?I()________________________________ 
 
If there are block associations or merchant associations or tenant associations in the 
immediate vicinity of your location, you must contact them. Please attach proof (copy of 
letter or poster) that you have advised these groups of your application. Petitions should 
clearly state the name, address, license for which you are applying, and the hours and 
method of operation of your establishment at the top of each page. (Attach additional 
sheets of paper for any additional information.)  
 
We ask that you provide contact information for residents and that if complaints are made, you 
act immediately to resolve the offending condition.  
 
Contact Person: _____________________________________ 
 
Phone Number: _____________________________________  
 
Address:______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name:________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Signature: _________________________________________ 
 
Date: _____________________________________________ 
 
May 10, 2012 
 
Thomas Lunke, Director of Planning 
Harlem Community Development Corporation 
163 West 125th Street, 17th Floor 
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New York, New York 10027 
 
Dear Mr. Lunke: 
 
Community Board 10 is pleased to support the Harlem Community Development Corporation’s 
feasibility study of the La Marqueta Mile concept. The goals of this project are aligned with 
some of the core goals of this Community Board which are to create thousands of new jobs while 
simultaneously expanding services and products available and manufactured in the Harlem 
community. The area concerned, underneath the Metro North viaduct between  East 111th Street 
and East 132nd Street, is primarily used for vehicular parking and would be well served by the 
positive economic impact which would result from this project. La Marqueta Mile will 
simultaneously address the community’s high unemployment and establish a more vibrant 
corridor along Park Avenue that will offer new economic opportunities to the community and 
City, and provide a location for cultural programming and artists looking to capitalize on their 
various talents. 
 
We look forward to supporting the Harlem CDC as it completes the feasibility study to 
determine how La Marqueta Mile can best serve Harlem.  
 
We are eager to be a partner with the Harlem CDC in the further development and refinement of 
this exciting concept and look forward to reviewing the results of the feasibility study.  
 
Thank you for taking the steps to help address some of the major economic needs of the Harlem 
community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Henrietta Lyle 
Chair 
Community Board 10 
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